
Year 1: Spring Term 1



English

Pupils in Year 1 will continue to have daily phonics lessons.

The writing genres we will be learning are warning stories and

information texts about seasons and the weather, linking with

our science topic. We will be looking at the story ‘Peter and the

Wolf’ by SS Prokofiev and Ian Beck.

Grammar this term will focus on questions, exclamations and

using conjunctions to join sentences together e.g. and, or, but,

so.

Maths

In Maths lessons, the children will be learning about addition

and subtraction to 20 using concrete resources, part whole

models, number lines and by drawing addition and subtraction

stories.

We will also be learning how to represent numbers beyond 20

using tens and ones and we will be practising how to count in

multiples of 2, 5 and 10.

Knowledge Curriculum

In Geography this half term, we will be learning about the four countries of the United Kingdom. If you have any photos of places

you have visited in the four nations, please send them to me via dojo. It would be great to share these with the class when exploring

the four nations.

In Science this half term, we will be learning about the four seasons and the weather we experience in each. We will also be looking

at how clouds are formed, discussing extreme weathers and how to prepare for each type of weather by watching weather

forecasts.

In DT this half term, we will be learning about food and where it comes from. We will be making a variety of healthy snacks such as

smoothies, fruit kebabs and sandwiches. We will also be talking about our favourite foods and designing our own menus.




